
 

23rd February 2018 

Welcome to Crystal Class Newsletter: 

On Thursday, it is World Book Day at Alexander Hosea. This children 

have an opportunity to dress up as one of their favourite characters 

from a book. I look forward to seeing all their amazing costumes. 

This Week: 

We are becoming journalists this week, looking at the features of a Newspaper 

article. The children have been learning about alliteration and how it is used in 

Headlines. In order to practise our alliteration, we have been writing our own 

tongue-twisters. The children have loved this and we even timed them to see how 

quickly they could say ‘rubber baby buggie bumpers’ three times. Feel free to try this 

and time yourselves at home. I managed to say it in 3.3 seconds… good luck. 

In Maths, we have been learning about equivalent fractions. The children have done 

so well on this and we have even moved onto reasoning and problem solving. Try 

this for yourself:  

¾ = 12/? – What is the answer and how do you know? 

We also received a visit from the road safety people. The children learnt how to 

safely cross a road as well as the importance of safety when riding a bike and sitting 

in a car. 

 

   

 


